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From:
Sent: 28 May 2022 19:08
To:
Cc:

Subject: Stag Brewery Redevelopment Plans

 
I wish to complain about the latest proposals for the Stag Brewery site. My concerns have been the same from day 
one: these plans are for far, far too dense a development in an area which does not have the infrastructure to cope 
with it. Nothing has changed. The latest plan is still too dense. It’s all about just cramming in as many flats as 
possible and then leave the local community to deal with the fallout. 
 
Nothing has been done about the very real concerns about the lack of road space, bus space and rail space to cope 
with the additional residents proposed. No additional medical/dental facilities are to be provided. The footpaths on 
the Lower Richmond Road have barely enough space for people to pass each other now, let alone after this is all 
built. 
 
No consideration has been given to the simultaneous developments planned at the Homebase site, the Kew Retail 
Park and Barnes Hospital and the fact Hammersmith Bridge will remain shut to traffic for years to come (or 
permanently). They will all contribute further to the travel and infrastructure issues.  
 
I fail to see the need for a cinema on the site. This will only further exacerbate the transport issues. 
 
I also cannot understand why the proposal is to build a secondary school on the site when I would have thought it 
blindingly obvious that the Thomson House Primary School is in dire need of being re-sited. 
 
I cannot see that the local community is going benefit in any way from these proposals which are effectively being 
imposed on us. This clearly isn’t about improving Mortlake.   
 
Alison Woolnough  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


